

MAY NEWSLETTER

April had two wonderful fundraising opportunities: the sponsored walk and The Bunny Hop disco. Each event is organised by volunteers who have kindly donated their time to make each event incredible. .

Last Month

Did you manage to fit in your sponsored walk during April? 49 children took part in the event and raised an amazing total of £1500! Such an incredible amount raised, thank you to everyone that took part. We are thinking of doing this event every two years.

The Bunny Hop Disco was an amazing event where the children behaved impeccably. There were lots of bunny ears and sparkles whilst the children showed off their best dance moves and enjoyed socialising with other year groups. We raised an amazing £390 from this great evening.

We are starting to prepare for our big Summer Fair on Saturday 15th June. If you have any ideas or would like to volunteer please get in touch. Thanks for the incredible donations on Mufti Day, there was such a range of items and I've been informed (from my husband) the boxes were all very heavy which is a great sign.

To do:

Check out our social media pages to find out how much QAPAFA has raised throughout the year and for any updates on information.

Afternoon Tea at Queen Anne School 13th July

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Friday 14th June - QAPAFA Ice Cream Sale Saturday 15th June - Summer Fair

If you have any ideas of how we can be more environmentally friendly or you would like to volunteer please contact us on qapafa@gmail.com.





